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Museum at Portland Head Light

Board Meeting Agenda
July 8, 2013
Following Town Council Meeting 
1. Museum Update 
2. Potential Donation to Lighthouse View Arboretum Overlook Site  

Museum Update:

The Museum at Portland Head Light completed its fiscal year on June 30, 2013.  Unaudited results show $570,350 in revenue which includes $518,855 in gift shop sales, $49,035 in museum admissions and $2,460 in donations and binocular revenue.  A small amount of investment income is still to be credited. 

Expenses were $487,539, the largest of which was gift shop goods at $277,707.    With the value of inventory still to be determined, it is estimated the Museum will have a fund balance gain of over $80,000 for the year. This would bring the fund balance to approximately $600,000.  
Potential Donation to Lighthouse View Arboretum Site:

The Fort Williams Charitable Foundation is proceeding with its plans to provide a lighthouse view pod just northerly of Portland Head Light.  In the past, the Museum at Portland Head Light has made donations to features in Fort Williams Park which enhance the visitor experience to Portland Head Light.  Board Chair Walsh will propose a donation be given to the Charitable Foundation earmarked for the lighthouse view pod. 
